
Dane County Redistricting 2021

October 4, 2021

October 6-7,
2021

October 14,
2021

November 18,
2021

October 15 -
November 5, 2021

County Board will hold a Committee of the Whole
to hear presentation of maps from Redistricting

Commission.

Executive Committee reviews maps and potentially
makes recommendation of one map to the County

Board.

County Board holds a public hearing on
the potential tentative map. The Board
will also take action on a tentative map

at this meeting. 

Municipalities adjust ward boundaries and
submit ward plans to the county.

The county adopts final supervisory district
plan and cities adopt aldermanic districts

within 60 days of receipt of the municipal ward
plans.

Fall 2020

Mapping software for redistricting will be
tested.

Summer 2020

Members for the non-partisan Redistricting
Commission will be chosen by the County Board
Chair and the County Clerk. It will consist of 11

Dane County residents.


